
From:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/04/2018 03:05:47 PM

To:  Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project Comment Letter
 

Good Afternoon Ms. Edmonson, 

The City has received Caltrans' scoping comments for the Hollywood Center Project.  As indicated in your email, you will send a
hard copy via USPS mail. 

Thank you, 

Elva 

On Thu, Oct 4, 2018 at 2:48 PM Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Attached please find Caltrans comment letter for the Hollywood Center Project. I will be sending the hardcopy ou later today.

 

Thank you,

 

Miya Edmonson

Local Development-Intergovernmental Review Branch Chief

Caltrans District 7, Office of Regional Planning

100 S. Main Street, MS-16

Los Angeles, CA 90012

213. 897.6536 Office

213. 897.1337 Fax

 

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*
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